
 
Deal Fellow Liberty Dollar Supporters: 
 
LAST CALL.  Wednesday is the last day to order $1 Copper Ron Paul Dollars to 
guarantee delivery.  Yes, we will order a few extra, but as pre-payment is required and 
the cost of lawsuit is upon us... we simply cannot afford to order a lot of extra stock.  
 
Please order a minimum of 10 before midnight on Wednesday.  
 
Thanks again for your support to return America to a value based currency. 
 
Bernard von NotHaus 
Monetary Architect 
 
 


